
Sh. S.P.Singh Memorial Blood Donation Camp on 

10th Feb 2020 

Dear All,  
 
Blood Donation Camp is organised by Prakriti MSIT every year, in collaboration with 
the Rotary Blood Bank, to celebrate the spirit of humanity. It allows everyone to save 
someone's life who is in dire need of blood.  This year, the event is to be held on 10th 
February 2020 from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. in memory of our beloved (late) Shri. 
S.P. Singh Ji.  
On behalf of Prakriti MSIT and NSS cell of MSIT, we cordially invite you to grace the 
occasion with your presence as a donor and encourage the students and other faculty 
members to donate blood through a very safe procedure.   
 
 
MSIT NSS CELL 
 


